FORT WORTH CLUB
FORT WORTH

Fort Worth, Texas
March 22nd, 1924.

TO MEMBERS OF THE FORT WORTH CLUB OF
FORT WORTH, TEXAS.

You are hereby notified that a special
meeting of the members will be held at the Club
Rooms at eight P. M. on Fridsy, March 28th.

The Board of Governors will submit for
consideration, plans for a new building on
the Roe lot, and it is very urgently requested
that each member will make an earnest effort
to be present.

Lets have a big meeting fully repressnting
our membership and build a club which will be a
credit to Texas and equally as beneficial to
the City as the building of the Texas Hotel.

Refreshments will be served. May we count
on you?

Amon G. Carter
Pregident.

0. P. Haney



